
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
03 May 2017 

 
          

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 3 trip to Creswell Crags on  Monday 15th May 2017 
 
As part of our “Through the Ages” topic this term, we will be looking at how cave men 
survived through the ages and the developments that occurred during these times. In the 
past, Year 3’s have been to ‘Creswell Crags’ and it is an excellent trip to go on for this 
topic. I do apologise for the short notice for this trip but fortunately the venue has had a 
cancellation so we are able to visit ‘Creswell Crags’ in Nottinghamshire on Monday 15th 
May.  
 
We will be lead through the different educational activities by members of staff who will 
teach us the survival skills needed in the ‘Ages’ such as shelter building, spear throwing 
and using fire-starting kits! We will then explore life inside a cave with a leader who will 
guide us around the cave! 
 

Please arrive in school at 8.00am. We will be leaving school at 8:15am on a coach and 
will be back in school for 4.00pm.  The children are welcome to bring their own packed 
lunch preferably in a throw away container. (No fizzy drinks or glass bottles please), or 
order one from school using the slip below   
  
As we will be taking part in a variety of activities please could you make sure that suitable 
clothing is worn – trainers and old clothes. Hopefully the weather will be OK however 
please bring a waterproof jacket too.  

 The overall cost of this trip is £610 which equates to £19.68 per child. There is no 
obligation to contribute and no pupil will be prevented from going on the trip because of 
non-payment. However, in the event of insufficient contributions (i.e less than 80%) it 
will be necessary for the trip to be cancelled; please speak to Mrs Winkler if you have any 
difficulties making payment. If your child is in receipt of free school meals their 
contribution is covered by the Pupil Premium grant. 

Please make your payment via the ‘Creswell Crags’ basket on ParentPay or request a 
barcoded letter.  

Any concerns or questions please ask.  
 
 
 
Miss Davis 
Year 3 Teacher 
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Fillongley Road, Meriden CV7 7LW 
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Headteacher: Mrs Lucy Winkler 



 

 
          

 
 
 

Year 3 trip to Creswell Crags on  Monday 15th May 2017 
 
 
 
 
Child’s name ___________________________________________ 
 

 I consent to my child attending the above trip (   ) 
 

 I am happy to contribute £______ towards this trip and will pay on my 
child’s ParentPay account (   ) 

 

 I require a barcoded letter to pay for this trip (    ) 
 

 My child receives Pupil Premium, therefore this has covered my 
 payment (   ) 
 

 My child requires a school packed lunch and would like the following 
sandwich filling: 

 
Tuna Mayonnaise (     )    Cheese (     )       Ham (  ) 

 
 
 
Please note if your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, your 
payment has been covered by the Pupil Premium Grant. Your 
consent and meal choice (where applicable) are still required 
regardless of payment.    
 
 
 
 
 
Signed ________________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian   
 
Date  ________________________________ 

 


